
MEDIA RELEASE 
RIBBON CUTTING AND GRAND OPENING OF THE 

RIVERWALK RESTROOMS AT 501 13TH STREET 

Please join the City of Phenix City leaders in celebrating the official 
opening of the Riverwalk Restrooms at 501 13th Street. The Ribbon 
Cutting and Grand Opening will immediately follow the Council 
Meeting on Tuesday, April 3, 2018.  We hope that you can make 
plans to join us and celebrate this Grand Opening! 
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